
From: Janet Ford  
Sent: 24 February 2022 15:50 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection2022/0419/T 
 
It would be a mistake to remove the trees at   8 Doughty Street as there is a 
plan being formulated to enable the trees and near by buildings to co-exist in 
harmony. 
The environmental benefit of trees is huge for these and other reasons we 
need more trees in our city not less. 
 
Mr Peter Ford. 
 
 


